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Dear Parents/Carers 
  
I am writing to update you on some upcoming changes in the Year 2/3/4 phase. 
  
As you know, Miss Jennings is expecting her first child soon and will therefore be leaving 
us to start her maternity leave at the end of this half-term. We wish her all the best in this 
exciting chapter of her life, although of course, we will all miss her! 
  
We are very lucky that Mrs Renshaw (who knows most of the children already) will be 
taking over full time as the year 2 teacher in 2J after half-term. Mrs Renshaw has already 
been working with Miss Jennings and Mrs Swindells in order to ensure a smooth transition 
for the children. 
  
We would also like to welcome Miss Horsfall to Dothill, as she will be teaching in 4RL 
every Monday and Tuesday.  She is a very experienced teacher who will add to our 
fabulous teaching team here at Dothill. Miss Horsfall has visited the class today to get to 
know them, and will be visiting again later in the week, before starting with us after half-
term. 
  
Both Mrs Renshaw and Miss Horsfall will be around at the end of the school days after 
half-term so you can say hello and get to know your child’s new class teacher. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Mrs Thomas 
Head Teacher 
Dothill Primary School 
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